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MEDITATIONS & CALENDARS  The new issue of Meditations and June calendars 
are on the information station. The next set of Bible reading bookmarks are also 
available.  
 

CALL MEETING  We will hold a Call Meeting for an Administrative Pastor on 
Sunday, June 18 after the 9:00 am service. Please make plans to attend. 
 

MINISTERIAL TUITION ASSISTANCE ENVELOPES are enclosed with your 
announcements. MLC will be matching these gifts to our students for the 2023-24 
school year. Please consider a generous gift for our teachers and pastors in training! 
 

BAPTISM & CONFIRMATION  Christopher Allen Jensen, son of Gary & Debra 
Jensen will be received into the Kingdom of Grace through the Sacrament of Holy 
Baptism on Sunday. Chris will also be received by the rite of confirmation. We 
welcome Chris into the fellowship of the Evangelical Lutheran Church and our 
congregation, and pray for God’s richest blessings as he makes this beginning in his 
new church home and may he always remain faithful to his baptismal covenant. 
 

WLA GRADE SCHOOL THEATER PRODUCTION  Students from several of our 
area Lutheran elementary schools are joining together with some of our high school 
students and alumni to rehearse and perform the play We are Monsters on Friday, 
June 9, at 7:00 pm, and again on Saturday, June 10, at 2:00 pm. Admission is free. 
Please enter at Door 1 next to the football field for performances. 
 

WELS NIGHT AT AMERICAN FAMILY FIELD  Join thousands of WELS 
members for WELS Night at American Family Field on Friday, July 7 at 7:10 pm 
against the Cincinnati Reds! Tickets can be purchased online at brewers.com/wels. 
Deadline to purchase tickets is June 9. We have a sign up on the outreach table to see 
how many would be interested in taking a school bus down to the game.  
 

OUTDOOR CLASSROOM  Thanks to the many volunteers, our Outdoor Classroom 
has been cleaned up and we are looking for those interested in donating towards 
redoing our Outdoor Classroom. Donations can be dropped off in the box on the 
information station, in the offering plate or in the office. Fixing the drainage and 
adding a concrete slab will be the first step in making this area useable for all. Board 
of Properties has the volunteers to do the work for this project, but need donations to 
help cover the cost of materials. Thank you! 
 

SAVE THE DATE  St. Paul’s – Manchester Youth Group will be holding a Youth 
Night on the Lake on Sunday, July 16 from 2:00-5:30 pm at Soldiers & Sailors Park 
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in Markesan. Come enjoy music from Koiné, devotion by Pastor John Boggs, food, 
swimming, bags, & basketball. All teens entering 7th grade through 12th grade are 
invited! Email Cody McLean by June 30 to sign up, mcleacod@markesan.k12.wi.us 
or text 608-669-4537. 
 

WLA TEE IT UP will be held on Friday, June 30 at Whispering Springs 
Golf Course in Fond du Lac. Last year, over $27,000 was raised for tuition 
assistance. For more information, please contact Johanna Yenter, Marketing, 

Event & Alumni Coordinator jyenter@wlavikings.org or 920-921-4930 ext. 302. 
 

HISTORY OF GRACE LUTHERAN, MILWAUKEE  Attend in person or watch 
live https://vimeo.com/event/3182263 on Sunday, June 11 at 2:00 pm. This 
presentation will look at the history of Grace in downtown Milwaukee. Over the 
course of its 174-year history, the congregation and pastors of Grace have played a 
significant role in spreading the message of Christ and his salvation both in Milwaukee 
and in the Wisconsin Synod. Join us to explore the rich history of Grace Lutheran 
Church in Milwaukee! 
 

OWLS  On Tuesday, June 13, Flyway OWLS will be having its annual picnic! This 
event will be held at St. John’s Lutheran Church, Lomira, beginning at noon. OWLS 
members – if you wish to participate, please contact Stefanie Gutermann (920-583-
2166), gutermann@utilitytool.com to reserve your spot for the picnic as soon as 
possible. Bring a friend! After lunch we will have some type of entertainment – bingo, 
cards, etc. Hope to see you there! 

EAA HELP NEEDED  At this time of year EAA is looking for temp employees to 
work on the EAA grounds for AirVenture, the last week in July, particularly looking 
for a temp employee to work with Pastor Steve Kurtzahn in the IAC building next to 
Boeing Plaza, “show central” for the entire event. The jobs that are being offered, and 
the job available in the IAC building with Steve, are particularly suited for young 
people who want to make some extra money over the summer. You may have 
children, grandchildren or church members who might be thrilled to be part of the 
greatest aviation event in the US and make some extra money at the same time.  

If there is anyone you know who would be interested in a temp position this 
summer, please have them reach out to Dawn Sonnberg at EAA HR. Dawn’s phone 
number is 920-426-6280, and her email is dsonnberg@eaa.org. Be sure to mention 
Steve Kurtzahn to Dawn.  
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Daily Bible Readings 
 

06/05  Judges 7:1-23  06/09  Judges 11:29-12:15 
06/06  Judges 7:24-8:35  06/10  Judges 13 
06/07  Judges 9:1-10:5  06/11  Judges 14, 15 
06/08  Judges 10:6-11:28 

 
 

Last Week’s Stewardship 
 

Worship: 519 + 176 = 695 Midweek Bible Class: 9 + 5 = 14 
 
 
First Fruits to the Lord 2023: Last Week Year-to-Date 
Thank offerings in support of the unified budget $17,381.05 
Other receipts in support of the unified budget 2,675.00 
Total receipts in support of the unified budget 20,056.05 $615,173.67 
Requirement to support unified budget 33,755.83 742,628.26 
Overage (Shortfall) (13,699.78) (127,454.59) 
 

Honoring the Lord! 1,121.59 
Improvement Fund 35.00 
WLA FIT 20.00 
CAMM 10.00 
Outdoor Classroom 40.00 
LMSG-AMMO Can 231.00 
School Wish List 280.18 
Ministerial Tuition Assistance 140.09 
 

*Phase 1 of Outdoor Classroom costs $5,000. To date, $3,940 has been received. 
 
 

This Week at St. Peter’s 
www.stpetersfdl.net/calendar 
 

TUESDAY 6:30 pm Coordinating Council 
THURSDAY 6:30 pm Worship 
NEXT SUNDAY 9:00 am Worship 
 6:30 pm Men’s Softball Home vs Faith 2 


